
The November 4, 2020 Meeting of Knights Council 3928 was called into session at  8:00  pm. 
Attendance…Meeting held in the hall to observe social distancing rules. 18 members in attendance. 
Admissions Committee...  as of _Oct 31st__:     202       Active Members.   As of tonight: 203 with the 
addition of our newest member George Goss.   Everyone welcomed George to the Council #3928. 
Grand Knight Report….   GK Tufano yielded his time to Joe Meyers who shared his experience over this 
last weekend of the Father McGivney’s blessing.  Sharing his time and two amazing stories that summed 
up the power of the wonderful event.  
Treasurer’s Report…  Chris presented his report, which is available upon request.         
*Tootsie roll check received to present to SARAH.  Check was for $1408. 
*Fish Fry – After expenses total revenue was $3530.   Distribution will be 50% to charity 40% to club    
10% to Council     
*Cow Chip Raffle result were announced:  Total revenue was $5140, after all expenses and prizes the 
total profit was $1552.75          

BILLS and Communications… 
• Bills approved for postage, Fish Fry propane, Fish Fry advertising. 
• We received a Thank You for the get-well card and gift card from Kristie Falcone.  

Standing Committee Reports…  
Coffee Hour…   Suspended until further notice.      
Carnival…    Mike has contract for the 2021 St George Carnival.  Being planned for the second week in 
August.   Larry DeFrancisco has agreed to take the lead of the Cake Booth for the carnival.          
Unfinished Business:    

• Right to Life Fund – Discussion took place to donate the fund to the Ultrasound Machine 
purchase for the Archdiocese of Hartford.  Steve proposed an idea that we add a note and 
request for $5 within the dues notices that will be going out soon.   It was well received.  

• Oratory Contest - Joe Nelly would like us to begin considerations for another Oratory Contest, 
this time via ZOOM.   Joe is considering this for the spring (April/May).   Joe made a motion to do 
this contest and $250.   $100 for each winner and $50 for plaques (Motion made and approved.) 

Under New Business:     
• GK Tufano announced that starting in December we will be resorting back to ZOOM meetings 

until further notice due to safety concerns. 
• Keep Christ in Christmas poster contest is being considered.   Joe Nelly would like to present 

this online and use email to communicate to all parents.   Kids who participate can take a picture 
and send it in and then we can display online.  Three categories with a prize of $25 each.   
Motion Made and approved.  

Report of the Fourth Degree –  Allyn was asked to be a part of the Color Guard for the St Mary’s 
event.  Allyn echoed Joe’s sentiment about the weekend as a whole and was deeply grateful for all of 
the Color Guard who participated.  

Field Agent Award - Mark presented a discussion on long term care insurance.    

District Deputy Report – George welcomed our newest members.   Reminded us that insurance 
presentations are important for the annual awards.   

Good of the Order –  Andrew Walther, Vinny’s daughter, Carl Swan Sr., Allyn, George Asmus, 
Kristie Falcone and Carl’s son JJ are all in our thoughts and prayers.  
 
Knight of the Month was –  Chris Dill     
Family of the Month was –  Meyers Family   
 

 
Closing Prayer was offered at    9:02 PM  


